
Taikura  

Mid-winter Spiral – the Koru 

 

 
 

Next week the school will celebrate midwinter. In anticipation of our festival for the children - we 

warmly invite parents to come and walk the spiral - so you too can share in your child’s experience. 

None of us are too old to wonder and perhaps leave with a sense of gratitude for the opportunity 

to be touched by the simple beauty of the spiral.  

 

Taikura community and the community and friends of the Rudolf Steiner 

Centre Hastings  are warmly welcomed. 

Wednesday 22 June 

7:00 pm at the Steiner Rooms, corner Whitehead Rd and Nelson St – 

across the road from Taikura Rudolf Steiner School.  

Adults only.  
 

 

 


